
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance

 Friday 17th. November 2017  @ Silverdale Community Centre

In attendance:
Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Margaret Sheard, Sue Fox, Paul Jolly, Ann Moffett, John Marshall, Gavin Doxey, 
Don Booker, Father Brian Bell, Tom Sheard.
In Attendance: K. Green, A O’Flynn, J Fieldsend (Library Service)
Cllr M Sheard Chair
1 Apologies:

Cllr Steve Green
Actions

2 Declarations of Interest:
None

3 Notes of the previous meeting:
4. TS reported that Xmas tree proposal couldn’t be progressed due to timescales.
4. Panto – who’s providing the ice cream?

JM/ SF

4 Project Feedback:
Barnsley FC – numbers issued – will circulate copy next meeting.
Bygones Booklet – DB reported down to last box.
Monk Bretton Guides – tee shirt printing – Proof shown to meeting.

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received:
2017 Panto – Agreed
Youth Engagement – Agreed

£990
£490

6 Funding & Finance:
Spreadsheet presented & discussed.

7 Additional Items: 
Library Service Review:
Presentation from the Library Service outlining the need to achieve savings across 
the service and provide a service fit for the future. A profile for Silverdale was 
presented – borrowers down from old library, change in borrowing patterns noted.
Questions were asked & answered.  Future meetings to be arranged.

8 AOB:
Monk Bretton Air Scouts AGM – it was reported that the Air Scouts thanked the 
Ward Alliance for their support.
Monk Bretton Legion Flags – it was reported that all four flags were in GD hands, 
laying up will be arranged in the new year.

GD / FBB

9 Date of Future meetings

Next meeting will be held at Burton Grange Community Centre 
@ 9:30 on Friday February 2nd. 2018
It was agreed to cancel December meeting.

Meeting closed by MS at 11:00


